

Editor's Column

Bulletin of the Geological Society of Denmark Vol. 43, p. 114. Copenhagen, 1996-12-05 https://doi.org/10.37570/bgsd-1996-43-17

News from the editor

WALTER KEGEL CHRISTENSEN

In order to reduce production costs the format of the *Bulletin* was changed from Vol. 40, part 3/4, and the first page of an article was printed on both right-hand and left-hand pages. However, this created some problems with regard to the production of reprints starting on left-hand pages, and it has therefore been decided that all articles henceforward (that is from this volume) will begin on right-hand pages. Consequently, it will be possible to submit short contributions of maximum one printed page, dealing with comments on previously published articles, presentation of current scientific activities, short scientific notes, book reviews, etc. These will be placed on left-hand pages that would otherwise have remained blank.

It has also been decided that the abstract should be concluded with a list of maximum 10 key words.

Ifmanuscripts include computer generated line drawings, tables, etc. please send both printouts and computer files. Files that cannot be imported into one of the major drawing programs will be returned for reformatting. Since all illustrations are electronically scanned, computer generated line drawings with dot screens *must* be submitted as computer files in order to avoid moiré patterns. Dot screens *must* be between 20% and 70% black, because the scanner 'sees' <20% black as white and >70% black as black. Any adjacent screens that represent different values in the same illustration must differ by at least 20%.

Walter Kegel Christensen, Geological Museum, University of Copenhagen, Øster Voldgade 5-7, DK-1350 Copenhagen, Denmark. 29 October 1996.